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January, 2017
Dear Fellow Alumni,

Happy New Year from your Nursing Alumni Association.  We look forward to seeing many of you at our events this year.  With the help of your dues, the association continues to support the Spring Forum, Ann Dillon awards at graduation, as well as other events.  Please support the Alumni Association by attending events and by becoming a dues-paying member.  See the tear-off at the bottom of the letter for 2017 dues.  We have not raised the dues in more than 4 years.  Thanks so much for your support.                                                                                              

Note from Hunter’s Alpha Phi Chapter: Nursing professionals, who were not previously inducted as nursing students, can join Sigma Theta Tau International as nurse leaders.  Please review the Nurse Leader Membership Criteria (http://www.nursingsociety.org/why-stti/stti-membership/apply-now/nurse-leader-membership-criteria) and complete the printable Nurse Leader application.  Send your application, curriculum vitae and/or resume to the attention of Janell Jackson at STTI headquarters, memserv@stti.org, and state that you are interested in Alpha Phi Chapter (http://thecircle.nursingsociety.org/alphaphichapter/home).  There are no deadlines and, assuming that the Board will invite you to join, you will be inducted at the next Alpha Phi induction which is March 22nd.  If you were inducted as a student and have not paid your dues, you are considered an inactive member of which our chapter has more than 1,800 graduates, so please pay your dues and join us again.  If you have any questions, please feel free to email Kathy Nokes at kathynokes@aol.com.

A new undergraduate scholarship has been created.  If you are interested in donating, checks can be made out to: Scholarship and Welfare Fund of Hunter College, 695 Park Ave, Room 1314E, New York, NY 10065.  Make sure you note you are donating to the Nursing Chapter Undergraduate Scholarship. 

Please visit our website (http://www.hunter.cuny.edu/nursing/alumni) from time to time for updates on alumni activities, or like us on our facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/hbsonalumni.  You can also visit the Alumni Association of Hunter College website for other helpful information (http://alumniassociationofhuntercollege.org).  Our yahoo address is hbson_alumni@yahoo.com. 

I would like to invite all alumni, especially those in the milestone classes ending in “02” or “07”,  to join us for the Alumni Association of Hunter College Annual Birthday Luncheon (not to be confused with the college’s April 8 event).  It will be held at the Crowne Plaza Hotel (1605 Broadway), on Saturday, April 22, starting at 11 AM. Price is $95.  If you would like to organize your class, please contact me at hbson_alumni@yahoo.com.  This may be your only invitation to the luncheon, RSVP’s will be on the alumni website in March.  Please share this information with classmates whose addresses/emails we may not have.  Thanks, and hope to see you there.








Leslie Lieth, BS 1972, President
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

HUNTER-BELLEVUE SCHOOL OF NURSING ALUMNI ASSOCIATION DUES 2017
DUES: $35   Payable to HBSON Alumni Association    425 East 25 Street, Box 974, New York, NY 10010

NAME ……………………………………………..............         Year…………….. Degree……..………… 
Address…………………………………………………………………………………………..………………

Email…………………………………………………………….      Phone……………………………………
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